
	

Oakes	needs	you!	Become	an	Oakes	Course	Assistant!	
	 
We are now hiring Course Assistants for the Oakes core course in Fall 
2017. This is a great opportunity to learn more about teaching and 
community work, stay involved in the Oakes community, and further 
explore the themes of the Oakes core course.  
 
Course Assistants work with a core course instructor and help lead class 
discussions, work with small groups of students, lead out of class 
activities, and hold a weekly office hour.  They also help in mentoring 
first year/first quarter Oakes students as they transition to college life. 
  
This is not a paid position, but students who work as course assistants 
will receive academic credit (typically 5 units) for their work.  New 
Course Assistants are also mentored by members of the faculty as well as 
by former course assistants.   
 
If you are interested, please contact Robin King (ryking@ucsc.edu) as 
soon as possible.  She will send you the application form along with 
further details regarding the position. 


